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Vote no on SB916A There is nothing good in this bill. Every taxpayer knows that 

unions own the politicians, and this is nothing more than another feather in labors' 

comfortable bed. 

FDR wrote in 1937 "All government employees should realize that the process of 

collective bargaining, as usually understood, cannot be transplanted into the public 

service". 

He also followed up with : . . . a strike of public employees manifests nothing less 

than an intent on their part to prevent or obstruct the operations of Government until 

their demands are satisfied. Such action, looking toward the paralysis of Government 

by those who have sworn to support it, is unthinkable and intolerable".  

Pretty clear, from a Democrat. Vote no on SB 916-A 

 

 


